
Week Ending: 8 September 2017 

Year 13—Cath Roberts, Y13 Achievement 

Well the time has come to say goodbye and farewell to Year 13. This half term has been one of contrast. There has been 
the stress and pressure of exams, students busily revising in the Atrium and the final push to complete coursework but 
then the developing calm in the college as students finally leave for the last time, not to return until results day. Lets not 
forget the craziness that was Leavers day as well as all of the nostalgia and the many thank yous and well dones, 
culminating in the new found knowledge of what is in Mrs Foxes bag.  The College ball is on the horizon and many 
thanks to the hard work of the Students Union for organising this event. We will hopefully see you there at 7pm on the 
6th July for drinks and dancing to the staff band. Good luck Year 13 in all your endeavours in the future and please come 
back and visit us soon. 
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Year 12 —Philippa Coates, Y12 Achievement 

Year 12 have been working hard this week to log onto TCAS and UCAS and the day went really smoothly with all 
students considering a range of options. As we move into our final week of the summer term with year 12 it is 
important that they have the final arrangements for work experience thought out and planned, work experience is a 
great opportunity for our students and we look forward to seeing them out on their placements. Finally, well done to 
year 12 on completing your exams, results will be out Thursday 12th July from 2:10pm onwards. Good luck! 

Upcoming Events 

24th July 2018     Last Day of Term 

3rd September 2018   First Day of Term for Year 12 

4th September 2018   First Day of Term for Year 13 

20th September 2018   Parents Information Evening - Year 12 & 13 

25th September 2018   Parent - Tutor Review Day 

15th October 2018    UCAS Early Entry Deadline 

26th October 2018    Last Day of Term 

5th November 2018    First Day of Term  

19th - 23rd November 2018  Year 13 Internal Assessments 

16th - 30th November 2018  Year 12 Internal Assessments 

Messages from Heads of Year 

College Bursary 

The College Bursary is a source of government funding designed to help students whose access to education is inhibited 

by financial constraints. If you think you may be eligible for this funding you will find all the information you will need in 

order to submit an application, before the start of the new academic year, on the College website.  

Year 13 and Year 12 students must re-new their application.  


